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VIA FACSIMILE and U.S. MAIL 
 
 
March 8, 2001  
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket Nos. UT-003022 and UT-003040 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Qwest is writing to ask for an additional week to prepare and file an updated SGAT 
reflecting the agreed upon and ordered language to date.  The current due date is March 13, 
2001.  Workshop #3 will be in progress on that date, making internal review of the SGAT 
difficult.  Additionally, Qwest is still working on compliance language in connection with the 
February 23, 2001 order on Workshop #2 issues.  Qwest believes that it can accomplish the 
filing by March 20, 2001.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
 
cc: Hon. C. Robert Wallis 

All Parties of Record 


